
 
 
 
 
February 16, 2024 
 
Denver Landmark  
Preservation Commission 
201 W. Colfax Ave. 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
Dear Denver Landmark Preservation Commission: 
  
I am a Denver resident of over 20 years. I live in a historic neighborhood and understand the 
value of these critical components of our built environment. I am writing 
this letter in support of designation of the Hegner House at 2323 E. Dakota Ave.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
 
Jay B. Homstad 
1449 Quebec St. 
Denver, CO 80220 
(303) 408-1317 
 


